
MEMO TOs: MRS, FEINSTEIN December 3, 1958 

FROM: RABBI LAMM 

Mrs. Feinstein: 

Please remember that you are to accompany about 19 children 

to the Jewish Theater for Children on Sunday, December 21st. 

Meet them in the hobby at 1:45 P.M., and start our about 1:55 P.M. 

for the Joan of Are Playhouse, 154 West 93rd Street. Curtain time 

at 2:30 P.M. You will receive a list of children beforehand. 


